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EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DIVISION
“A disaster-ready and resilient Washington State”

FY19 HMEP
• Years 1 and 2 in progress

• Biannual report due to PHMSA April 30, 2021
• Financial Update as of February 28

• Year 3 allocation received PHMSA
• Federal funds: $285,941
• State Application submitted to PHMSA March 11, 2021
• Award expected by end of September 2021

• Subrecipient agreements will be sent after award is received (Sept/Oct)
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Allocated $   579,679

Expended $   164,706

Balance $   414,973



EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DIVISION
“A disaster-ready and resilient Washington State”

Year 1 & 2 Reallocation
• Travel/per diem costs for 100 attendees at 2022 in-person 

HazMat Workshop and LEPC/Tribal Conference
• Purchase additional ERGs

• Approximately $15K
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EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT DIVISION
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QUESTIONS?
Please contact:

Tirzah Kincheloe
HMEP Program Manager
tirzah.kincheloe@mil.wa.gov

4

mailto:tirzah.kincheloe@mil.wa.gov

	Hazardous Materials Emergency Preparedness (HMEP) Grant Update
	FY19 HMEP
	Year 1 & 2 Reallocation
	Slide Number 4

